
February 20, 2018 
 

Inuit Connection Presentation 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our new social studies unit focuses on the community of Iqaluit, Nunavut. 
Keeping with this theme on Tuesday, February 27th both grade two classes 
will be attending a presentation at the school. This presentation will be by 
an Inuit woman named Goota. Goota offers presentations about the Inuit 
culture and the way of life of today and the past. She passionately shares 
her culture through storytelling and the use of authentic Inuit artifacts. Her 
interactive and hands-on teaching style makes learning a fun experience. 
The cost is $8.35 per student and this fee will be added to your child’s 
Power School account. The fee is based on all students participating; fees 
may be adjusted depending on the total number of students.  
 
As a side note some traditional foods will be available for children to try if 
they like. Some of these are Traditional bubblegum, beluga whale, and 
some fish and some seal. This is optional. Please make a note if your child 
has any allergies specific to these foods.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Kimberly Thompson 
 


